Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

69A-62.025
Employer Cancer Prevention Best Practices

The Department of Financial Services announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 8, 2020, 3:30 p.m.

PLACE: UPDATED: The Florida State Fire College campus has been CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC by the Chief Financial Officer pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order No. 20-52. Anyone wishing to participate in this workshop must participate in a telephone conference call using the phone number (850)413-1558 and ID 507266. This workshop was previously noticed in the March 5, 2020 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Department will be holding a public workshop to discuss an employers’ cancer prevention best practices.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mark Harper at (352)369-2858 or Mark.Harper@myfloridacfo.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mark Harper at (352)369-2858 or Mark.Harper@myfloridacfo.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

